

To: Acme Township Planning Commission

From: Sharon E. Vreeland, Township Manager

CC:

Date: 01/19/10

Re: VGT-Phase I SUP #2009-1P Review Status Update

On December 21, 2009 we mailed to the applicant the first staff review regarding compliance of the application materials submitted at the end of August 2009 with the court order, conceptual SUP, Master Plan and Zoning Ordinance. We invited the applicant to schedule a meeting to discuss our initial feedback after they had reviewed it.

On January 6, the applicant indicated that they would like to meet. They suggested a date that was already completely booked on our calendars; I have suggested that I could put some alternative dates out to everyone who should be invited to the meeting for consideration, but have not yet received a response.

We issued an invoice to the applicant on December 30, 2009 which has yet to be paid, and are issuing another one this week.